
                                                                  Men’s Club Information for July 2022     

Gentlemen, 

A newsletter to keep you all up to date. A Board meeting was held off campus at the Tack Room 
on 6/22/22. All Board Members were in attendance except for Nick Smyth who had input into 
the meeting.  

Ron Englhard has moved from Trilogy and is now calling Vistancia in Peoria, AZ home. We want 
to thank Ron for his hard work being Handicap Chairman for many years. Thanks again Ron and 
enjoy your new location.  

The Board Members have selected a new Handicap Chairman. Bruce McGraw has taken on the 
challenge and is a veteran in this capacity from another club Bruce was involved with. Welcome 
Bruce. Ron brought Bruce up to speed prior to his leaving.  

The Board has come up with some changes in handling posting of your recent golf scores. We 
need you to turn into the Pro Shop (Men’s Club box) your completed scorecards after golf with 
first and last names and adjusted scores. You as a Member will be posting your own score 
unless it is Monday play, and your score will be posted for you. On Wednesday, Friday, and 
Saturday skins days the organizer of the event will either turn in the scorecards to the Pro Shop 
or at Bruce McGraw’s residence. It is up to every player to post your score that day! If you are 
playing “away” please fill out your scorecard and again turn it in the Pro Shop or Bruce 
McGraw’s residence @ 81334 Rustic Canyon. Questionable handicaps and slow play seem to be 
common issues at most clubs. We’re doing what we can to address them. 

Moving on - congratulations to Pat Martin for his ace on #17! 

Monday Play:  Every Monday will be a “GUEST DAY” until overseeding. As always, we are 
looking for ways to get the word out about our Men’s Club. Bring your neighbor as a guest and 
we will pay the $10 fee for the first-time resident! 

Dry Heat Tournament is fast approaching. Bill Gorgone our expert Tournament Director and his 
Committee will be sending a flyer out for this 8/1 and 8/2 Tournament. Food on the second 
day, great prize monies and a Horserace following Monday play. Get your partner lined up for 
this event.  

Dennis Asher our Monday Play Coordinator has made some changes to our yearly calendar of 
events. Take some time to check out the changes. 

Stay healthy, 

Tom Sweet, TLQMC President.  


